
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

October 27, 2023 
 

Halloween 
Extravaganza 

Unfortunately, the Halloween Extravaganza event has been cancelled. Refunds will be automatically 
issued in the next few days. 
 

Athletic Society 

Do you need community service hours? If so, come help the Athletic Society today afterschool by 
refereeing and scorekeeping for the elementary volleyball tournament. Bring a community service 
hours sheet with you and head to the gym at 2:30. If you have any questions, see Ms. Broley. 

 

Cafe 
Happy Halloween week! If you are a fan of this spooky time of year, head over to the cafe for some 
special Halloween themed treats...if you dare. 

 

Missed Picture 
Day 

Missed Picture and Retake Day is coming up. If you missed having your picture taken back in 
September, then November 1st is your last chance. Students will be called down alphabetically on 
November 1st for retakes. If you need your picture taken be sure to be here on November 1st. 

 

Languages Club 

Do you speak another language? Would you like to learn another language? Do you want to 
connect with other students who may speak your first language? Come and join the Language Club- 
Innisdale's newest extracurricular group! We meet on Mondays after school in Room 252. 
Questions? See Mrs. Forder or Mme. Petrin! 
 

Dungeons and 
Dragons 

Hey invaders! The Dungeons and Dragons club is meeting once again - today after school, in room 
124! Bring your spell book and enchanted sword as we dive into today’s campaign and continue to 
explore the great unknown. We hope to see everyone there this week! 

 
Cross Country 
Running Team 

To run cross country: all it takes is all you got. Kudos to the Innisdale cross country runners who 
competed in the GB championship race on Thursday. It was a wet and soggy day, but the Invaders 
had a strong showing. Congratulations to Cameron Blackwell, Will Taylor, Lauren Teoh, Leah 
Sacksen, Alexandra Davis, Elisa Davis, Joshua Geelen, Nathan Blackwell, Michael DeGeer, 
Preston Palmer, and Nolan White on a great running season. A shout out to Tyler Klazak who 
placed 6th in the senior boy’s race and will be competing at OFSAA on November 4. 

 
 


